
Special lunch in school: 

 St George’s Day lunch will be on Wednesday 25th April. If your 

child would like this dinner and they are currently on packed 

lunches, please pay £2.40 via Scopay. If you are entitled to free 

meals you do not have to pay, but please let us know and we 

will book your child in for the lunch. 

19th April 2024 

Parent meetings: 

Parents meetings are next week. Please make sure you have booked an         

appointment time on Scopay.  

Monday 22nd April  - 6Q  

Tuesday 23rd April  - EYFS and Year 5  

Wednesday 24th April  - Year 3 and Year 1 

Thursday 25th April  - Year 4 and Year 2  

Monday 29th April  - 6C 

Bikeability: 

Year 5 Bikeability is next week. Go Velo will be coming into 

school to deliver bike riding training. If your child is taking part, 

they must wear their PE kits all week and bring a suitable coat 

and please make sure you have signed the letter and returned 

to school. Thank you 

Parent donation: 

We would like to thank one of our parents/governor, Mr Ahmed, for very generously   

donating money so that we could buy our boys football team new football kits! They all 

looked very smart when they wore them for their match yesterday.                                       

Thank you Mr Ahmed! 


